
                                     No.  1 
 

PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 
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Question by: Mr John Grigg  
  
To:  Cabinet Member for Community Care 
 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
 
‘Is the Council aware that under the Government’s Welfare Reform Act 280,000 people with 
disabilities will lose Disability Living Allowance in order to save £2bn, and are there any 
estimates of the number of people in Hammersmith and Fulham who will be effected, and 
are the council planning to investigate all means the borough can employ to alleviate 
suffering caused by the government’s cut in services for the disabled.’ 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


